April 5, 2012

The Honorable Stephen Chu
Secretary

United States Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu,

The undersigned organizations write to request an extension of the comment period for
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instance, these critical safety concerns have been noted as “Accepted with modification”
accompanled by the followmg reason” “The entlre document has undergone a rigorous
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Air Conditioning Contractors of America
Air-Conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration Institute

American Gas Association
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